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Cambridge railway station’s waiting rooms have been refurbished to improve facilities for passengers.

Greater Anglia spent £190,000 on improving waiting rooms on platform 1 and 4 with new seating and
information screens and redecoration in heritage colours.

Each waiting room has received new seating, flooring, and redecoration throughout.

They also offer passengers the opportunity to charge laptops and mobile phones and work while they wait
using the stations’ free fast Wi-Fi.

Each waiting room also benefits from new information screens and state of the art CCTV.

Simone Bailey, Greater Anglia’s Asset Management Director, said, “The aim was to deliver more
comfortable waiting rooms and better facilities for our customers to improve their experience of travelling
by rail.
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“Investing in upgrades to stations across the network is extremely important to Greater Anglia,
demonstrating our commitment to providing excellent facilities and service to our customers.”
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